
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

JUNIOR SCHOOL SUMMER EXAMS 2022 (YEARS 8, 9 and 10) 

Week beginning Mon 30th May 

I am writing to let you know about the arrangements for the week beginning Mon 30th May. Our Junior School 

Summer Exams will take place from Monday 30th May to Wednesday 1st June. Normal lessons will be suspended 

and students in Years 8-10 will follow an exam timetable, supervised by staff in exam rooms. Attached to this letter 

is the Summer Exam timetable for your child’s Year Group. There are 3 days of exams on Mon 30th, Tues 31st May 

and Wed 1st June with students off school on Thurs 2nd and Fri 3rd June due to the two Bank Holidays. Students are 

also not required in school on Mon 6th June as it is a School Development Day for staff. Please do discuss your child’s 

exam preparation and revision with them and ensure they attend school promptly for their exams each day. 

JUNIOR SCHOOL SUMMER EXAMS AND STUDY WEEK SCHEDULE (Years 8, 9 and 10) 

 
Mon 30th May 

 
Junior School Exam Day 1 

8.40-12.30 
 

3 Days of Junior School Exams (Mon, Tues and Wed) 

 Yr 8, 9 and 10 students in school each day from 8.40-
12.30. 

 Morning school buses at normal times. 

 3 exams each day (see attached timetable). 

 A canteen service for all students will be available each 
day between 9.50-10.10. 

 Students will leave school at 12.30 (school buses 
available). 

 Students are to be encouraged to revise at home each 
afternoon in preparation for the exams next day. 

 
Tues 31st May 

 
Junior School Exam Day 2 

8.40-12.30 
 

 
Wed 1st June 

 

 
Junior School Exam Day 3 

8.40-12.30 
 

Thurs 2nd June Spring Bank Holiday 

Fri 3rd June Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday 

 
Mon 6th June 

 
School Development Day 

 

Year 8, 9 and 10 students not required in school 
 

Tues 7th June Normal school day 

 

During each Junior School Exam Day, students must: 

 Wear school uniform 

 Bring appropriate equipment 

 Bring revision materials 
 

These internal exams are extremely important and will show teachers, students and parents/carers the progress 
students are making in their subjects. I wish all students the very best of success in their exams. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Perry - Principal  


